
 

SOCIAL STUDIES: We will be continuing our dinosaur study. We will 

look at particular dinosaur fossils and become a fossil finder ourselves. We will 

read more about T-Rex Sue and learn about some different dinosaur bones. 

Remember to bring your Box-a-saurus Dinosaur tomorrow! This is mandatory 

this month for the March and final Book It. I can’t wait to see your projects! 

SCIENCE: Next week we will finish up our planet flip books. We will 

review chapter 8 Earth and Space with the study guide to go home on 

Wednesday. The Science test will be on Wednesday, April 11th. Make sure to 

study over your Easter break.  

SPELLING TEST: The spelling words for next week are silent sounds 

for the vowel sound spelled with –aw -au, -augh, or –al. The words are 

trickier so please have them read and write these words over the weekend.  

MATH: We will be working in Chapter 9 Measurement. We will be doing a 

quick check on Monday. We will learn pounds and kilograms to measure 

weight. We will learn cups, pints, quarts, and liters to measure capacity. We 

will have another quick check on Wednesday. We will also measure 

temperature. We are doing two pages in math a day usually now because the 

time allows.  

READING: We will be reading The Signmaker’s Assistant. We will work 

on silent sounds for the vowel sound spelled with –aw -au, -augh, or –al. We 

also will learn about word structure, realism and fantasy, contractions, text 

boxes, and author’s purpose.  

HANDWRITING: Next week your child will learn the upper case 

letters N, M, H, and K. Great job on cursive! Keep it up!! 

 



NOTES:  

*Box-a-saurus Dinosaurs are due on March 30th. We will share them at 8:30 
am on Friday.  

*Book Orders to come home on Monday.  

*Clover Buds is Tuesday, April 3rd.  

*Wednesday, April 4th, k-5 will attend a session on bullying from Ron Glodski.  

*No School on Friday, April 6th and Monday, April 9th. Have a Happy Easter! 

Have a great weekend,          Mrs. Schroeder 


